July 11, 1985

Richard and Pat Isley
P-A-R Canoe Outfitters
1615 Witte road

Houston, Texas, 77080

Dear Richard and Pat:

The Houston Canoe Club wishes to express our most
sincere thanks to you and your find organization for your
participation in their "The Paddlers Paradise 1985" raffle.

At our June 12, 1985 meeting, the raffle was con-
cluded, and the wining ticket was held by Mr. and Mrs. Jerry
Pinckard, who selected the Nantahala option.

As a result of your support, the Houston Canoe Club
realized a net of over $800.00 to help finance their many
activities.

Speaking not only for our officers, but for our
entire membership a great big THANK YOU to you and your
staff.

Yours truly,

Artie J. Dennis, Recorder

cc: Leonard Hulsebosch

P. O. BOX 61588 HOUSTON, TEXAS 77208-1588

Meetings at seven thirty PM on second Wednesday of month at Fondé Recreation Center, Memorial Drive at Sabine



July 11, 1985

Mr. Bruce Gillan

Canoesport
7334 Rampart #104
Houston, Texas, 77081

Dear Bruce:

The Houston Canoe Club wishes to express our most
sincere thanks to you and your find organization for your
participation in their "The Paddlers Paradise 1985" raffle.

At our June 12, 1985 meeting, the raffle was con-
cluded, and the wining ticket was held by Mr. and Mrs. Jerry
Pinckard, who selected the Nantahala option.

As a result of your support, the Houston Canoe Club
realized a net of over $800.00 to help finance their many

activities.

Speaking not only for our officers, but for our
entire membership a great big THANK YOU to you and your
staff.

Yours truly,

Artie J. Dennis, Recorder

cc: Leonard Hulsebosch

P. O. BOX 61588 BOUSTON, TEXAS 77208-1588

Meetings at seven thirty PM on second Wednesday of month at Fonde Recreation Center, Memorial Drive at Sabine



July 11, 1985

Mr. Mike Barbee

Wilderness Equipment

337 Town & Country Village
Houston, Texas 77024

Dear Mike:
The Houston Canoe Club wishes to express our most
sincere thanks to you and your find organization for your

participation in their "The Paddlers Paradise 1985" raffle.

At our June 12, 1985 meeting, the raffle was con-
cluded, and the wining ticket was held by Mr. and Mrs. Jerry
Pinckard, who selected the Nantahala option.

As a result of your support, the Houston Canoe Club
realized a net of over $800.00 to help finance their many
activities.

Speaking not only for our officers, but for our
entire membership a great big THANK YOU to you and your
staff.

Yours truly,

Artie J. Dennis, Recorder

cc: Leonard Hulsebosch

P. O. BOX 61588 HOUSTON, TEXAS 77208-1588

Meetings at seven thirty PM on second Wednesday of month at Fondé Recreation Center., Memorial Drive at Sabine




July 11, 1985

Mr. Don Green
Whitewater Experience
3835 Farnham
Houston, Texas, 77098

Dear Don:

The Houston Canoe Club wishes to express our most
sincere thanks to you and your find organization for your
participation in their "The Paddlers Paradise 1985" raffle.

At our June 12, 1985 meeting, the raffle was con-
cluded, and the wining ticket was held by Mr. and Mrs. Jerry
Pinckard, who selected the Nantahala option.

As a result of your support, the Houston Canoe Club
realized a net of over $800.00 to help finance their many
activities.

Speaking not only for our officers, but for our
entire membership a great big THANK YOU to you and your
staff.

Yours truly,

Artie J. Dennis, Recorder

‘ cc: Leonard Hulsebosch

P. O. BOX 61588 HOUSTON, TEXAS 77208-1588

Meetings at seven thirty PM on second Wednesday of month at Fondé Recreation Center, Memorial Drive at Sabine




July 11, 1985

Mr. Tom Goynes

Goynes Canoe Livery

Rt 1, Box 55-R
Martindale, Texas 78655

Dear Tom:

The Houston Canoe Club wishes to express our most
sincere thanks to you and your find organization for your
participation in their "The Paddlers Paradise 1985" raffle.

At our June 12, 1985 meeting, the raffle was con-
cluded, and the wining ticket was held by Mr. and Mrs. Jerry
Pinckard, who selected the Nantahala option.

As a result of your support, the Houston Canoce Club
realized a net of over $800.00 to help finance their many
activities.

Speaking not only for our officers, but for our
entire membership a great big THANK YOU to you and your
staff.

Yours truly,

Artie J. Dennis, Recorder

cc: Leonard Hulsebosch

P. O. BOX 61588 HOUSTON, TEXAS 77208-1588

Meetings at seven thirty PM on second Wednesday of month at Fonde Recreation Center, Memorial Drive at Sabine



